
STUDENT BULLETIN 
March 29, 1965

MEN'S DORM MEETING: There will be a dorm meeting this Wednesday 
at 9:30 p.m.

* * *

COLLEGE DAY: This Friday, April 2. Students are encouraged 
to make the visitors to our campus feel welcome. Classes 
will be shortened to the same schedule used during Spiritual 
Emphasis Week so that chapel will be at 11:05 and it will be held 
in the Pavilion.

* * *

JUNIOR-SENIOR BANQUET: Once upon a time there was a student 
who heard about a big banquet coming up. Of course, he planned 
to go (and ask a girl) but he kept s>cying, "Oh, I'll buy the 
tickets tomorrow." Well - one day he suddenly realized that 
tomorrow had somehow become yesterday and he hadn't bought 
those tickets. So he couldn't go to the banquet. Result: one 
sad student (sadder still when someone else asked the girl he'd 
planned to ask). Moral: "He who hesitates loses both date and 
good time." Interpretation: Buy your ticket for the Junior- 
Senior Banquet NOW!!: Ticket sales close Wednesday, March 31* 
The price is only $2.00 for juniors and non-graduating seniors 
and $2.50 for outside guests. Contact Ed Rippe, Ron Drye 
or Janice Taylor* (p.S. You don't have to have a date to buy a 
ticket!)


